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April 29, 2015  
MarineFisheries Advisory 

May 14, 2015 Marine Fisheries Advisory Commission  
Business Meeting Cancelled

 
The Marine Fisheries Advisory Commission’s (MFC) May 14, 2015 business meeting has been 
cancelled. The next business meeting will be scheduled for June 2015. The exact time, date and 
location of this meeting will be determined and then published on our website in the coming 
weeks.  
 

To keep up to date on Marine Fishery Advisory Commission meetings, please visit the MFC 
webpage. 
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